
Your Voice Matters – Community Consultation on Georges P. Vanier Renovations 

 

High Prairie School Division (HPSD) is hosting a Community Consultation Session 

to gather input from families and community members about the future of 

Georges P. Vanier School. 

 

             Date: Thursday, September 11, 2025 

      Time: 7:00 PM 

    Location: Club Alouette, Falher 

 

This is an important opportunity to help shape the renovation plans and ensure 

the updated school meets the needs of students for years to come. Your feedback 

will directly support the creation of a strong, student-focused learning 

environment. 

 

All families and community members are welcome. 

For more information, contact:         news@hpsd.ca 

 

   Click here to read the full announcement from HPSD 
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